
2024 OPEN BOOK REVIEW NOTICE 
 
 
If you have questions regarding your new assessment, you may call or email our 
assessor’s office, Monday through Thursday, 9:00-4:00.   

Ph: 920-733-5369 
Email: bowmarappleton@gmail.com 

 
If you would like to discuss your assessment in person, Bowmar Appraisal will be holding 
an informal meeting at the Shields Town Hall where you will be able to meet individually 
with an appraiser.  This will be on the following date: 
 

August 22nd from 12:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Town Hall:  W2800 County Road J, Montello 

 


